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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2008 4:57 PM 
To: 'David Siegel' 
Subject: RE:  
The schedule for report submittal for the AAA/Learner sites has been extended to June 6, 2008.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: David Siegel [mailto:dave@eras.biz]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2008 10:37 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: 'Bob Nichols'; SherfelRWS@aol.com 
Subject: 
 
Hi Jerry, I wanted to check on the status of the subsurface investigation at the AAA/Learner sites.  I 
understood this sampling was planned to be performed in April.  I also understand that we are on the 
distribution list for any submittals to the County regarding the four adjoining SLIC sites.
 
Kindly let me know if there is any new information.
 
Best regards,
 
David Siegel
ERAS Environmental, Inc.
1533 B Street
Hayward, CA 94541
510.247.9885 X304
510.886.5399
dave@eras.biz
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